
   

 
 

 Arrangement for Sports Facilities when Typhoon Warning 
Signal No. 8 lowered 

 

 

 Dear Users,  

   

 The Typhoon Warning Signal Number 8 has been lowered, and all sports facilities 
(except Outdoor Swimming Pool and outdoor courts) have already re-opened at 7am 
today. More cleaning work has to be done for outdoor facilities, and we expect the 
Outdooring Swimming Pool and some tennis courts could be re-open not later than 3pm 
today. 

 

   

   

 Sports Development 
Dean of Students’ Office 
21 July 2025 

 

 


